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Comment Submitted:

I have reviewed the maps and information presented in the study. It appears to me a vast amount of public land stands to be taken
over for use in producing solar energies. As a member of the Off Highway Vehicle user group this concerns me. I would hate to
lose more of our ever dwindling public land that is available to use for recreation. It's also not a simple matter of designating land
elsewhere as the areas in California are unique and cannot be replaced. Preservation of these areas as they stand now should be of
the utmost importance.


